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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 29 APRIL 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to our Summer Term! 

 

It has been lovely to hear of the adventures and fun the children had during the Easter break, and the weather 

was certainly kind to us!  

 

As always the school has been busy as ever. The children continue to make me smile as I see their hard work, 

enthusiasm and all the positive classroom environments. We have had visitors in school this week from 

Northumberland County Council and our Diocese alongside many of our governors. Each and every professional 

has made reference to how fantastic our staff and children are and I could not agree with them more! 

 

You will have read now the news that the governors have secured the appointment of your new Executive Head 

Teacher and it is fantastic to know our school is in great hands! I would like to give my CONGRATULATIONS to 

the amazing Mrs Hart!  

 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday and we look forward to seeing you all next Tuesday! 

 

 

J Ainsley & S Hart 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
Uniform: We have been informed by Salto, our uniform provider, that the last day for uniform orders is Friday 15 July 
2022, to ensure your orders are here for the start of the academic year.  
 
Fundraising: Our clothes bin in the car park has been emptied this week! Thank you to all who are contributing. Please 
spread the word in the village that contributions are welcomed from everyone. Hopefully more people will be concluding 
their ‘spring clean outs’ soon and know they can drop bags to school. Our Eco Council will be keeping a running total 
money received by school and will announce (at least annually) how it was spent. The children’s ideas have already 
included things we need in school and supporting charities but they will let you know! 

 
Rugby Tots: Free taster sessions available for boys and girls aged 2 - 7 years. For more details contact 0345 313 3257 or 
email suzi@rugbytots.co.uk  
 
Year 4 Residential: Please remember to call or email if you would like an individual discussion about any issues relating 
to the residential – The PPT from our meeting has now been shared. As mentioned I will be contacting individuals next 
week to discuss any specific medicine requirements or concerns noted on your forms – we are looking forward to 
having a fantastic time! 

 
PTA NEWS 
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Save the dates: 
Saturday 14th May - Get your babysitters booked so you can join us at bingo disco!  

Forms have been sent out. Please also spread the word so we can make it bigger and better than the last one and raise 
more money for school. 
 
Sunday 5th June 2022 - Riding Mill Village Jubilee Event - Volunteers needed for Jubilee picnic on 5th June. Poster in the 
play ground for parents to sign up! 
Please save the date as we hope you can come along and support fundraising efforts while being part of the memorable 
celebrations. We’ll send more information out after the Easter holidays! 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 

Summer Term 1   Payments 

Monday 3:15 – 4:00 9 May – 4 July   Dance Club x 8 wks Set up on Parentmail 

Wednesday 3:15 – 4:00 27 April – 6 July  Tennis Club x 10 wks Set up on Parentmail 

Thursday 3:15 – 4:15 28 April – 7 July Athletics Club x 10 wks Chqs/cash to Magpie 
Sports 

Thursday 3:15 – 4:00 5 May – 16 June Handicrafts Club x 6 wks Set up on Parentmail 

SWIMMING 

Wednesday’s Swimming Don’t forget your swimming kit! 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Wednesday’s Violin Don’t forget your Violin! 

Thursday’s Guitar Don’t forget your Guitar! 

 
Dates in red are new dates which have been added:  
 

Date Event Notes 
May 2022   

Monday 2 May  Bank Holiday  School Closed  

Tuesday 3 May Sponsored Skip Event Forms have been sent out 

Thursday 5 May Year 3 & 4 Visit Beamish Museum Information sent home 

Wednesday 11 May Year 4 Residential Newby Bridge Letters sent home. More Information 
to follow 

Saturday 14 May PTA Bingo disco Information sent home 

Thursday 26 May Jubilee Lunch  

Friday 27 May  School closes for half term   

June 2022   

Sunday 5 June Jubilee Celebration to be held in the village sports 
ground 

More info to follow 

Monday 6 June  School re-opens following half-term   

Friday 10 June Jubilee Day Garden Party  More info to follow 

Thursday 16 June Teddy Bears Picnic  

July 2022   

Friday 8 July Whole School Beach Visit More info to follow 

Friday 15 July Reception Class Graduation 
Sports Day 

More info to follow 
More info to follow 

Wednesday 20 July Leavers Lunch  

Friday 22 July  Last Day of School  School Closes for Summer Break 
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